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Date: February 25, 2022 

To: All Known Prospective Bidders 

RE: PD 21-22.024 Pine Valley Estates (Phase 1 & 2)  

Addendum 1 

Solicitation Identification Number PD 21-22.024 

 

This notice is to provide for Acknowledgement of Addendum 1.  

 

1. Responses to questions received are provided below. Responses are in red. 

 

Regarding the Pine Valley project will the engineer accept FDOT polypropylene pipe as an equal 

to the RCP pipe?  There is also slotted RCP pipe on the project.  Will the engineer accept FDOT 

perforated polypropylene pipe as an equal? 

FDOT polypropylene pipe is acceptable; except where it is located below roadway pavement, 

RCP is required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Addendum Number 1 is furnished to all known prospective Bidders.  Please sign 

and return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your bid as an 

acknowledgement of you having received same.  You may photocopy for your record 

 

Sincerely, 

Charlie Maholan 

Purchasing Coordinator 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 1: 

SIGNED:  ____________________________ 

COMPANY:  __________________________ 

 

Office of Purchasing 


